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Postponement of Annual General Meeting 
 
17 February 2021 
 
APY had intended that an Annual General Meeting (AGM) would take place on 25 February 2021. 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the AGM has been postponed until a date to be determined due to safety 
concerns. 
  
Recent flooding caused by heavy rainfall has left roads damaged, creating dangerous and unsafe travel 
conditions across areas of the APY Lands. 
 
APY Chairperson Sally Scales and the Executive Board have decided to postpone the AGM until it is safe for 
all community members to travel to Umuwa and participate. 
  
Currently, Western APY is cut off due to flooding and road damage. APY service providers are working to 
repair the damage and re-open roads. However, with further rain forecast the risk of proceeding with the 
AGM is too high. 
  
APY Executive meetings will still proceed as planned via virtual technology and teleconference.  
 
The AGM will be rescheduled for a date when the roads are repaired, re-opened and all Anangu wishing to 
attend the AGM can do so safely. 
  
APY Administration will keep you informed of progress. 
  
Thank you for your understanding. 
 

 
Sally Scales 
APY Chairperson 
 
For further information please contact: 
Tania King 
APY Manager Stakeholder Engagement 
M: +61 411 771 078 
E: mse@anangu.com.au 
 

Follow APY on Facebook 
APY Website: www.anangu.com.au 
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